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[bookmark: _GoBack]FOI Ref: OPCC 08-21
	
Request: Dated 4 February 2021

Response:
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	

Please can you provide the following:

1. All the LSOAs (lower super output areas) under your jurisdiction that the intervention area covers

2. The specification for CCTV that will be installed in these areas including: 
i) the model of camera
ii) a description of the camera
iii) the number of cameras that will be installed

If no CCTV cameras are planned, please make this clear.



Answer:	

1. Our Safer streets bid covers the LSOA’s of Glanymor 4 and Tyisha 3, these are the areas that the interventions in our bid will cover.
2. We did not bid for CCTV within our Safer Streets bid therefore we do not have any of the details requested in regards to the model and description of CCTV. No cameras are planned for our bid.








	
This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 10 February 2021 
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